President Miguel Díaz Canel

Hidalgo, Esquina 6. Plaza de la Revolución

La Habana, CP 10400

Cuba

Dear President Díaz Canel,
After the protests of July 11, 2021, large numbers of people have been detained and charged with “public disorder” and other offenses. These protestors have peacefully exercised their fundamental right to freedom of expression. International law prohibits the detention of other forms of retaliation against any person solely on the grounds of an opinion they hold.
I call on you to facilitate the immediate and unconditional release of all participants in the July 11, 2021 protests. Pending their release, all detainees should be allowed to communicate with their families, as required by international law.
Sincerely,
